Joint Unite Health Sector Committee Meeting 14" November 2008

This joint committee welcomes the mandate from our members for strike action and
for action short of strike action.

In line with this mandate, we welcome the proposal for a day of action (mcludmg a
work to rule) on 3" December 2008.

This will be part of a phased programme of action to build our campaign for fair pay.
If the government has not made the necessary concessions, we will, in January 2009,
proceed to further action up to and including strike action.

We welcome coordination with any other public sector union willing to work with us
on the issue of public sector pay.



